NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The Lambertville Board of Adjustment meeting scheduled for 7:30 p.m. on
March 28, 2013 at 25 South Union Street, Lambertville, New Jersey has
been cancelled.

As a result, the public hearing for WOODROSE PROPERTIES, LEC,
which was scheduled to be heard at that meeting, has also been
cancelled. The WOODROSE PROPERTIES, LLC hearing has been
rescheduled for the Board of Adjustment’s next regular meeting on April
25, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. at the Justice Center, 25 South Union Street,
Lambertville, New Jersey.

All interested parties are reminded that all materials involving the
WOODROSE PROPERTIES, LLC application are on file with the Board
of Adjustment Secretary at Lambertville City Hall, 18 York Street,
I.ambertville, New Jersey and may be reviewed during normal business
houts.

NO OTHER NOTICES REGARDING THE CANCELLATION AND
RESCHEDULING OF THIS PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE
PROVIDED.”



